
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'Mburdette@patriotspoint.org'Mburdette@patriotspoint.org
CC: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

'brwyant@scdps.gov'brwyant@scdps.gov
Date: 7/3/2017 2:50:34 PM

Subject: Lieutenant Governor Bryant's visit July 5, 2017

Hi Mac,
 
It was a pleasure talking with you today. As requested, Bridget Wyat will be the Lead Security Detail, 803-509-2209. 
The ETA is planned for 10:45 am. In addition, Tori Beth Black, Director of Communications will be accompanying the 
Lieutenant Governor.
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, SC 29201
(ofc) 803-734-2080
(cell) 864-617-7973
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.
 
Best,
 
Lily
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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